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Dear Families and Friends, 
 
Our Christmas Fayre is fast approaching (Saturday 7TH December, 10am – 12pm) and we 
need your help! 
 
We are looking for families and/or businesses to sponsor a hamper as a raffle prize. 
Hampers can be filled with whatever you want, chocolate, wine, tea and biscuits to jam and 
scones! If you fancy making a hamper for us or you know of a business that might like to 
help, please let me know. Don’t forget to add your business card to your hamper, if you 
would like to advertise your business! 
 
Also, there is box in the student entrance for donations of bottles and chocolates for our 
tombola at the Christmas Fayre. It can be anything in a bottle from wine to shampoo! And 
anything chocolatey! From a box of chocolates to a chocolate scented candle. 
 
We will also be having our famous toy tombola again, so if you have any toys that need 
rehoming before Christmas, we would love to help! Just let me know. 
 
And finally but most importantly, we need volunteers to help run a stall or help in the café on 
the day of the fayre. I know how precious weekends are especially so close to Christmas, 
but the money raised on the Christmas fayre helps towards supporting the children for the 
rest of the school year. So if you can spare a few hours on the 7th please let me know, there 
will be a big glass of mulled wine as a thank you!! 
 
Thanks for reading   
 
Laura and The Friends   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                        Chair: Laura Ellis       Tel: 01760 755092  

School office: Karen Howman      Tel: 01760 755305    


